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MEDIA RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 
 

DATE:  October 4, 2021 

 

SUBJECT:  Notice of Intent to Award Big Creek Dam Spillway Mitigation Project  

to James W. Fowler Co 

 

Contact person: Chris Janigo, PE, Acting City Engineer 

   541-574-3376 
 
 

As required per the City of Newport Public Contracting Rules 137-047-0275 (2), the City of Newport 

is issuing this public Notice of Intent to Award the contract for the Big Creek Dam Spillway 

Mitigation project to James W. Fowler Co.  

 

The repairs to the spillway are required by the State Dam Engineer to be completed before the 

spillway pipe is utilized. The spillway pipe is expected to come online mid-November. 

 

The work is proceeding under a sole source justification per ORS 279B.075 Sole Source Procurement 

rules, and City of Newport local contracting board, Public Contracting Rules, 137-047-0275 Sole 

Source Procurements. Any objections must be filed with the City by October 11, 2021. 

 

Thank you. 
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